
A copy of 
M O N T H L Y  
BIRTHDAYS will 
now be available 
in at the North  
W o r s h i p          
Entrance to our 
campus. Feel free 
to pick up a copy 
so you can wish 
others a happy 
birthday. If your 
name is not     
included, please 
let the church  
office know of 
your special day. 

We will observe The Lord’s 
Supper Sunday morning,  
May 5th. 

On the Sundays we 
take the Lord’s Supper 
wil l  rece ive a          
Benevolence offering 
to help meet the needs 
of our community as those needs arise. This offer-
ing should be over and above your normal giving 
to the budget for our church. Please mark your      
envelope “Benevolence Offering”. 

CHURCH OFFICE CLOSED—The 
church office will be closed on 
Monday, May 27th in            
observance of Memorial Day.  

SAVE THE DATES FOR VBS—June 3-7 for children who 
have completed K-6th grade, from 8:45 am—Noon. 
(Nursery/Preschool classes are for the kids of VBS work-
ers only). Volunteers are needed! Please contact Darla  
(903-293-8047) or Jill (903-748-8509) for more      
information or to sign up. 

It’s already FEBRUARY 2024! 
 
The OCC Crew (affectionately known as the Shoebox 
Ladies) have already been planning for the year. 
 
MARCH - A contest with all Sunday School classes to 
see which class can donate the most stuffed animals. 
(all month) Sunday School winner of this contest will 
have lunch served to them on April 7th, after church. 
 
MAY – Grab-n-Go hamburgers for after Sunday School 
or Church. 
 
JULY – Christmas in July – another campaign to raise 
money for postage and soccer balls. More info will  
follow. 
 
OCTOBER 6TH – 3RD ANNUAL CHILI COOKOFF ---A 
twist this year is that we will auction off desserts to 
the highest bidder!!!!! So please all be thinking of your 
favorite dessert to bring to be auctioned.   
 
We want to emphasize that these are all fun events, 

but our mission goal is to reach as many as we can 

through our shoeboxes to know Jesus.    

A N N I E         
A R M S T R O N G 
E A S T E R         
O F F E R I N G —
Week of Prayer 

for North American Missions  
begins March 3rd-10th. Our goal 
is $6,000.00. We will receive 
donations through the months of 
March and April. Please pray for 
what God leads you to give to 
help North American Missions. 

Join us for    
Sunday School 
and Worship 
Easter Sunday, 

March 31st. 

Church Business Meeting Dates: 
 

Will be announced in upcoming bulletins. 

“KING OF KINGS”-Easter Musical Presentation 
MARCH 24th, in the morning service at 11:00am! 
Sunday Night it will be presented at FUMC in   
DeKalb at 5:30pm. Sunday Night, April 7th, it will 
be presented at 6:00pm at Spring Lake Baptist 
Church in Texarkana! So please join us in worship 
and please pray for our Sanctuary Choir and      
Instrumentalists during this time! 
 
XYZ has a full Schedule this year! Save the Date for 
October 20-25 as we go to the ARK ENCOUNTER 
in Kentucky! More details TBA! We SING each 
month at a different facility this year except July! 
We have our monthly meetings at 11:00am the 
3rd Wednesday of the month and have some   
wonderful speakers and entertainers lined up this 
year!  
 
PLEASE stay tuned for what God has in store and 
how YOU can get involved in the ministry of what 
God is doing here at FBC! 
 
IF you ever have a question, please call me!     
Blessings, Chris Dale (512)740-3172. 



DEACONS MEETING 

Meetings will be announced 
in the bulletins. 
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XYZ—will meet in Fellowship Hall on March 
20th, April 17th and May 15th. at 11:00 
am. See the bulletin boards in the halls for 
more information and other upcoming XYZ 
events. 

Your Staff: 
 

Dr. Patrick Hunter, Senior Pastor 
drpatrickhunter@fbcnewboston.com 

 

Chris Dale, Minister of Music 
chris@fbcnewboston.com 

 

Aaron Skinner, Student Minister 
aaron@fbcnewboston.com 

 

Kathie Roseberry, Admin. Secretary 
kathie@fbcnewboston.com 

 

Paula Raney, Ministry Secretary 
paula@fbcnewboston.com 

WOMEN ON MISSION—Will meet on 
Tuesday, March 12th, April 9th and 
May 14th at 10:00 am in the         
Hospitality Room. 

SENIOR RECOGNITION SUNDAY– Will be 
Sunday, May 19th. This is a day our 
church takes every year to recognize 
our seniors and pray for them as they 
prepare for graduation and the next 
stage of their lives. A letter will be 

mailed to the graduating seniors of our church with all 
the information. Your Senior will need to submit 3    
pictures, one as a baby, one as a child and a senior  
picture. They should be in digital format and sent to 
Aaron at Aaron@fbcnewboston.com. The deadline for 
submission is April 30th. If they cannot be sent      
electronically, please bring copies by the office and we 
will scan them for you. If you do not receive a letter, 
please let the office know so we can be sure your    
Senior gets one. 

SPRING REVIVAL SERVICES—
Mark your calendars for April 
14th-17th. Evening services 
will be Sunday -Wednesday 

nights at 6:30 pm. There will be a Noon day service 
with lunch from 12:05—12:50 Monday, Tuesday and 
Wednesday in the Fellowship Hall. Todd Reed will be 
our evangelist and Teddy King will lead the music. 

DAYLIGHT SAVING 
T IME—Beg ins  on    
Sunday March 10th.  
Remember to set your 
clocks forward 1 hour. 

WEDNESDAY NIGHT SUPPERS—Have resumed for the 
spring. Please text or call Aaron, Darla, or Jill or call 
the church office to make reservations. Reservations 
may also be made on the FBC website. Please make or 
cancel your reservations by noon on Monday. 

A POTLUCK MEAL—Is served in Fellowship Hall at 5:30 
pm prior to the church’s monthly business meeting at 
6:00 pm. Everyone is asked to bring a dish for the 
meal. 


